HYDE (Al PARK

Youth Symphony

2020-2021
HPYS Financial Assistance Application Information
Due no later than August 31, 2020

Thank you for your interest in the Hyde Park Youth Symphony financial assistance
program. Please fill out the application at the link below. If you have any questions,
don’t hesitate to reach out: lwright@thehpys.org.

Application Policies:

e Applications must be filled out completely and received by the due date for
consideration.

e  Applicants can expect strict confidentiality regarding all sensitive information
provided and award results.

e  Families applying for financial assistance for more than one student in HPYS
orchestras should use one application only.

e  Applications will need to include a copy of the first two pages of the family’s
most recent Federal Income Tax Form 1040. Please block out all Social Security
Numbers from the Tax form as HPYS does NOT need or use this information.

e This application will also be used in consideration of Financial Assistance
Awards for students accepted into additional HPYS supplemental programs,
events, and classes.

e  Applicants will receive a Financial Assistance Award letter reflecting their status
as soon as possible.

e  The Financial Assistance Awards Committee will be responsible for determining
the number and amounts of awards provided. Every effort will be made to meet
the needs of students and their families.

Application Form:

We have transitioned to an online (rather than hard copy) application this year. To fill
out the application, please go to thehpys.net/tuition-and-scholarships.



mailto:lwright@thehpys.org
https://www.thehpys.net/tuition-and-scholarships

